
Andrew Beattie
^\

From: Aaron Trumble <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Saturday, 20 August 2016 10:08 AM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because:

1.1 value the importance of preserving our river frontage for the future 2. Prevailing winds will always blow dust and

debris despite control measures towards established homes. It is not possible to 100% guarantee this won't

happen.

3. George's river has been ignored in the quest for profit. This proposal conflicts with the future vision of a

community marina and entertainment location.

4. Traffic and noise pollution. Brick maker drive should not be exposed to industrial vehicles that will impact on the
road congestion and local homes.

5. Councils zoning of medium density housing on nuwarra Rd will lead to more condensed housing and increased

population in moorebank. These future homes will be in direct line of prevailing winds carrying dust and debris.

6. Potential flooding of site will expose geores river to contaminants. This has been witnessed at the benedicts

recycling plant.

Yours sincerely,

Aaron Trumble

Mount Pritchard, New South Wales, 2170, Australia
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